
 

 

 
 
October 7, 2024 
 
Mr. Matthew Beeter 
Idaho Department of Environmental Quality  
1410 North Hilton 
Boise, ID 83706 
 
Subject: Lateral Expansion Application, Pickles Butte Sanitary Landfill, Canyon County, Idaho  
 
Dear Mr. Beeter, 

On behalf of Canyon County Solid Waste, Tetra Tech is submitting an application for the Phase 5 Lateral 
Expansion of the Pickles Butte Sanitary Landfill in rural Canyon County, Idaho. The application and 
supporting information are included as electronic files (PDF format) on the attached flash drive. Note that 
the appendices and the supporting historic reports are presented in files or folders on the flash drive 
separate from the main document.  

Form SW-G1 is also included. We anticipate being able to submit a signed copy of that form to you the 
week of October 14, 2024. Thank you for your continued cooperation. Please contact me if you have any 
questions or comments on this submittal.     

Sincerely,  

 
Maureen A. McGraw, P.E., PhD 
Project Manager 
 
C: David Loper, Director CCSW 
 
 
Attachments: Flash Drive with the following files: 

 Form SW-G1 
 Phase 5 Landfill Lateral Expansion Application 
 Appendices A through I 
 Supplemental Reports 

 


